
Healthwatch Richmond are
looking at your experiences of

The Acorn Group Practice
Healthwatch Richmond will be visiting on
04/06/25 from 9am-12pm and 09/06/25

from 3pm-6pm to talk to patients and
staff about what it is like at the practice. 

You can also share your feedback by calling
 020 8099 5335 or emailing

hello@healthwatchrichmond.co.uk 

Complete our survey via this QR code.


